
 

 

March 9, 2015 

Scottsdale, AZ 85250 

 

Mr. Brian Martin 

Foam Experts Roofing 

P.O. Box 1546 

Mesa, AZ 85211 

 

Dear Brian, 

 

We wanted to write and thank you for the wonderful job you and your crew did with the installation of 

our new polyurethane foam roof. 

 

The guys did an outstanding job, very conscientious with both install and clean up. We highly 

recommend your company for any roofing project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Anthony DeSardi 


